
 

 

 

12th May 2022. 

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Resignation of Director. 

 
 

Free Bird Institute Limited would like to announce the resignation of its Executive Director, Mereseini 

Baleilevuka from the Board of Directors due to her personal commitments.  

 

The Board thanks Mrs Baleilevuka for her years of service in Free Bird Institute. 

 

Mrs Baleilevuka will continue to serve as the Company’s Chief Operations Officer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Hiroshi Taniguchi      Roqiqi Korodrau 

Executive Chairman       Company Secretary 


